AURORA FIREFIGHTERS

INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF FIREFIGHTERS LOCAL 99

February 17, 2020

Dear Jamie Mosser,

Congratulations! You have received the endorsement of the Aurora Firefighters Local 99 for the March
17, 2020 Primary Election for the office of Kane County State’s Attorney.

The Aurora Firefighters Local 99 represents almost 200 professional firefighters working in the City of
Aurora. During our last monthly meeting we discussed your visit to our January meeting and want to
support your candidacy.

All of our members will be notified of the endorsement and urged to support your candidacy. Please feel
free to add our organization to your list of endorsements and mention our support as you campaign
throughout the county.

We wish you the best in your campaign and look forward to working with you in the months and years
ahead.

As always, please contact us should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

W&w Robert Dunn

Garrett Oros, President Robert Dunn, Politicai Action Chair




